
Registered Student-Athletes Only! 

Attention Registered Incoming Student-Athletes! 

On Wednesday, April 7th, all CUSD High Schools will be conducting 
an Athletic Information meeting for all registered incoming 9th

graders. The meeting will take place at your student’s future high 
school (information on left). Please contact your high school 
athletic office for any further questions.

Thank you for choosing CUSD!

 

Who: All registered incoming 9th graders. 

What: Athletic informational meeting to review the athletic 

clearance process and to communicate summer time 

activities.

When: Wednesday, April 7, 2021 from 6-7pm

Where: At your future high school

Why: Athletic information for all registered incoming 9th

graders.

1919 E. Queen Creek 
Gilbert, AZ 85297

Phone: (480) 224-2822
Athletic Director: Jennifer Burks

Burks.Jennifer@cusd80.com

Incoming Freshman 
Athletic Information 

Night 
Stadium 

 

CUSD Athletics-Second to NONE! 
Follow us on Twitter @CUSDAthletics 


